
You're Invited to an Educational Workshop! 

Dear Students, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming educational workshop titled "Unlocking Your 

Potential: Skills for the Future". 

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Location: Community Hall, 123 Education St., Learning City 

This workshop will cover various essential skills, including: 

• Critical Thinking 

• Effective Communication 

• Team Collaboration 

Lunch and materials will be provided. 

Please RSVP by April 1, 2023, to secure your spot. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

The Education Team 


